
 
September 22, 2022 
Glass Gathering September 10th Meeting 
Hosted by Harmony Stained Glass 
Attended by 15 Members and several guests 
 
Business Meeting Items: 
 

• Treasurer's Report – Income from memberships and Expense for postcards for Glass 
Exhibition. Leaving a balance of  2572.01. 

• Election of  Officers – The Executive Board presented a slate of  officers for the years 2023 and 
2024 as follows: 

  President Cheryl Widen 
  Vice President Barbara Buzek 
  Secretary Christine Alexander 
  Treasurer  Joanne Crull 

A motion was made and seconded to accept the slate of  officers.  After a brief  discussion, the 
motion passed and the officers were elected. 

 
Richard Hinson reminded the group of  the October Field Trip to the Museum of  Fine Arts Houston with 
Cynthia Strauss. 
 
The Business Meeting was then adjourned for the Annual Art Exhibition. 

Ribbons and cash prizes were given for First Place in each category and for Best in Show.  All 
awards were determined by popular vote. Congratulations to Judy Rulin, Noris Bond, and Chris 
Alexander. Thanks to our host Joyce Sullivan, to all the volunteers from Glass Gathering, and the 
Glass Artists who participated. 

 

  


